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Why? Why do trust them? Do you trust them because you are a
programmer  and  have  personally  looked  through  the  tens  of
thousands to millions of lines of code and examined exactly what
it does, then compiled that to ensure that the resulting file
hashes  match  those  that  are  running  on  each  of  the  voting
machines  you  are  using?  Or  do  you  just  blindly  trust  them
because someone you perceive as smarter and more qualified than
you are told you to trust them? And that person that told you to
trust them…are THEY a programmer that personally looked through
the tens of thousands to millions of lines of code and examined
exactly what it does, then compiled that to ensure that the
resulting file hashes match those that are running on each of
the voting machines you are using? Or are they just blindly
trusting the person above them? And is the person above them
just blindly trusting the certification lab that never looked at
the source code? Did the certification lab just blindly trust
the testing lab that didn’t even examine the logic of the source
code, and has even missed blatant security requirements that the
software has failed, yet they passed it in their testing despite
that?

Or is your answer “I trust it because I tested it and it came
out with the right answer!”? Do you realize that any programmer
can program their software to detect it is being tested and
behave perfectly in that instance, then do whatever they want it
to do at any other time? No? Really? Did you hear about the
Volkswagen Scandal in 2015?
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https://www.caranddriver.com/news/a15339250/everything-you-ne
ed-to-know-about-the-vw-diesel-emissions-scandal/

What happened?

Volkswagen installed emissions software on more than a half-
million diesel cars in the U.S.—and roughly 10.5 million more
worldwide—that allows them to sense the unique parameters of
an emissions drive cycle set by the Environmental Protection
Agency. According to the EPA and the California Air Resources
Board, which were tipped off by researchers in 2014, these
so-called  “defeat  devices”  detect  steering,  throttle,  and
other inputs used in the test to switch between two distinct
operating modes.

In the test mode, the cars are fully compliant with all
federal  emissions  levels.  But  when  driving  normally,  the
computer switches to a separate mode—significantly changing
the  fuel  pressure,  injection  timing,  exhaust-gas
recirculation, and, in models with AdBlue, the amount of urea
fluid  sprayed  into  the  exhaust.  While  this  mode  likely
delivers higher mileage and power, it also permits heavier
nitrogen-oxide  emissions  (NOx)—a  smog-forming  pollutant
linked to lung cancer—up to 40 times higher than the federal
limit. That doesn’t mean every TDI is pumping 40 times as
much NOx as it should. Some cars may emit just a few times
over the limit, depending on driving style and load.

Do you realize that if a car manufacturer can do it, a voting
system  manufacturer  can  also  do  the  same  thing?  The  car
manufacturer benefited by selling millions of vehicles. A voting
system manufacturer can benefit by controlling all the money and
power in every country that uses their systems. Which do you
think is a higher value target for bad actors? And that ‘voting

https://www.caranddriver.com/news/a15339250/everything-you-need-to-know-about-the-vw-diesel-emissions-scandal/
https://www.caranddriver.com/news/a15339250/everything-you-need-to-know-about-the-vw-diesel-emissions-scandal/
https://www.caranddriver.com/news/a15352518/how-volkswagen-got-busted-for-gaming-epa-diesel-emissions-standards/
https://www.caranddriver.com/news/a15350541/epa-vw-guilty-of-second-epa-violation-for-v-6-diesels-including-vw-porsche-and-audi-tdis/


system’ can just as easily be a ‘voter registration database’,
an ‘electronic poll book’, and an ‘election night reporting
tool’.

At some point, the citizens of America need to pull their heads
out of their asses and realize that they will never have freedom
again if they don’t IMMEDIATELY stop using computers for their
voter  registration  lists,  poll  books,  tabulation,  totals
aggregation, and election night reporting. If they realize this
is the NATIONAL EMERGENCY that it IS, 2024 may very well be the
end of the United States of America experiment.

If we do lose our beloved Country, I would certainly not want be
any of those individuals that decided to keep their heads up
their asses and take part in indirectly destroying this country
that over 300M people call their home. I can’t imagine those
300M+ people are going to be too happy with them.

So the time to decide is right now. Will you keep your head up
your ass? Or are you willing to pull it out and reconsider your
actions? Do you want to be on the list of people that destroyed
the United States of America, or do you want to be on the list
that saved the United States of America? Tick, tock…

If you DO decide to make the sane decision, the next thing you
need  to  read  is
https://handcountroadshow.org/the-early-voting-scam/

After that, watch my most recent presentation by clicking here.
Don’t forget to click on the slides just below the recording so
you have those to flip through too!
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